DRAFT Historic District Commission minutes
Kent Town Hall, Kent, CT

May 11, 2015

In attendance:

John Worthington, Chair
Anne “Dixie” Todd
Jeffrey Morgan

Lynn Mellis Worthington, Kent Historical Society president

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Lynn Mellis Worthington explained what the Certified Local Government program is — something that is
offered to municipalities as way to support historic preservation efforts. The process involves collecting
documentation, including resumes from the members of the Historic District Commission, and
submitting the commission’s regulations to the state of Connecticut and if approved the application is
then sent to the National Park Service for approval. If ultimately approved, it would open up an avenue
for grants for historic preservation. She said this would be beneficial to the town and the Kent Historical
Society. The members present expressed general support of the concept. No vote was taken because
there was no quorum.

More information is available here
http://www.cultureandtourism.org/cct/cwp/view.asp?a=39338&q=464434

The meeting adjourned at 6:12 p.m.
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